
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Moroccan Chargé d'Affaires, Affirms Strengthening
Iraq-Morocco Bilateral Ties

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with Mr. Abdulkareem

bin Salam, Chargé d'Affaires of the Kingdom of Morocco, to discuss the importance of enhancing

bilateral relations between Iraq and Morocco in all aspects. 

Sayyid Al-Hakeem stressed the need to sustain communication and promote exchanges across

governmental, political, social, and cultural levels to enhance the joint cooperation and

exchange expertise.

Concerning  Iraq's  current  situation,  Sayyid  Al-Hakeem  highlighted  the  country's  ongoing

security, political, and social stability and efforts to strengthen these foundations. His

Eminence also underscored Iraq's rich cultural and religious diversity as a valuable asset to

society and noted the ongoing reconstruction and development projects in all provinces.

Additionally, H.E. reaffirmed his support for the government's pursuit of the country’s

development and stability.


